
If you are a registered user of Aaron, BeView, or Greg's Buttons, you are entitled to register 
Kaleidoscope for the discounted price of $10. Please note that Kagi does not automatically 
give you this discount; rather, you must request the upgrade price yourself by checking the 
appropriate box.

If you are using the “Kagi Online Order Processing” service, this Kaleidoscope upgrade is 
listed separately from the normal Kaleidoscope registration. To get this discount in the 
“Register” program, click the “Aaron / Buttons Upgrade” check box. When this box is 
checked, the prices shown are the upgrade prices.

We do not offer an additional discount for people who are registered users of more than one 
of Aaron, BeView, or Greg's Buttons.

(I hate to mention it, but if you take this discount and are not a registered user of Aaron, 
BeView, or Greg's Buttons, we will bill you for the difference.)


